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Barren River District
Health Departrnent
District Offices . 1109 State Street . PO Box 1157
Bowling Green, Kentucky 42102-1157
PH: (270) 781-8039 ' FAX: (270) 796-8946
E-Nlail: barrenriverhlth@hofmail.com

July 1,2002

To Whom It May Concern:

The seminar presented by Dan'en J. Murphy on June 21,2002 to the Barren River District
Health Department staffand other local health care representatives on lvfuiti-cuitural
Communication was very informative. I worked closeiy with lvlr. Mr.phy to assure the

training met our specific needs. It was targeted towards our agency meeting the needs of
other cultures in our community.

lv1r. lvlurphv was very knowiedgeable. experienced. and entertaining as well. I wouid
recommend this seminar for other agencies with simiiar needs.

Sincerely.

Gina Reid, R.N.
Clinical Director

Visit Us On The Web At: ru.rvw.barrcnrivcrhealrh.ors


